EE R SR ]

Srandards Committes T1

'?&!@i::}r munizations
sty Forum

Ordering and Billing
Eargm

Metwork Interconnection
tteroperability Forum

industry | UJ‘#*"H‘*I’W??

ommities

Profecron Engineers
Grotp
Standards Joomitise 05

Telecommunications
fraud Pravention
Commitiss

imternations! Forum on
ANS-4T Standards

Technaiogy

tteractive Voice
Regponse Forum

TYY Forum

Administrative Counci for
Termina! Attachments

4

VIS Overnight Counedd

sy Services
Iniarcanmertion Forum

July 3, 2003

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 124 Street, SW

Room TW-A325

Washington, DC 20554

Re: WT Docket No. 01-309

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This correspondence is in further clarification of an ex parte letter filed with the
Federal Communications Commission (“FCC” or “Commission”) in which the
Alliance for Telecommunications for Industry Solutions (“ATIS"} provided the
Commission with information regarding the initial work accomplished by the
industry in establishing the structure and plan for the Hearing Aid Compatibility
(“HAC”) Incubator.! Specifically, this correspondence clarifies the timeline discussed
in that ex parie letter.

To reiterate, the proposed two-year work plan encompasses a full review of HAC
issues starting with a detailed analysis of ANSI C63.19. A report to the Commission
regarding the validity and usability of ANSI C63.19 is to be completed within 6-9
moriths from the start of the Incubator. In addition, should there be any
modifications to ANSI C63.19, those revisions will be communicated to the ANSI
C63.19 standards body, and will then go through the ANSI revision process. This
will take additional time on top of the 6-9 month analysis of ANSI C63.19 performed
in the Incubator.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at 202-434-8830.

Sincerely,

iy 92':;/;’@&3{/
Toni G. Haddix
Staff Attorney

cc: Chairman Michael K. Powell, FCC
Commissioner Kathleen Q. Abernathy, FCC

! Letter from Megan Campbell, General Counsel, ATIS, to Marlene Dorftch, Secretary, Federal
Communications Commission, dated July 1, 2003.
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“Taly'3, 2003

Federal Communications Commission

Page Two

cc: Commissioner Michael J. Copps, FCC
Commissioner Kevin J. Martin, FCC
Commissioner Jonathan S. Adelstein, FCC
Bryan Tramont, Senior Legal Advisor
Jennifer Manner, Senior Legal Advisor
Paul Margie, Legal Advisor
Sam Feder, Legal Advisor
Barry Ohlson, Legal Advisor
Joel Taubenblatt, Deputy Division Chief - WTB, FCC
Julius Knapp, Deputy Chief - OET, FCC
Patrick Forster, WTB, FCC
Rashmi Doshi, Chief Laboratory Division - OET, FCC
Susan Miller, President & CEO, ATIS
Megan Campbell, General Counsel, ATIS
Ed Hall, Vice President, Technology & Development, ATIS
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Message Page 1 of 1

Chanel Smith

From: Chanel Smith on behalf of Toni Haddix

Sent:  Thursday, July 03, 2003 2:48 PM

To: ‘mdorich@fcc.gov'

Cc: 'mpowell@fcc.gov'; 'kabernat@fcc.gov'; ‘'mcopps@fce.gov'; kimweb@fce.gov'; jadelste@fcc.gov;
‘btramont@fcc.gov'; imanner@fcc.gov'; ‘pmargie@fcc.gov’; 'sfeder@fcc.gov', 'bohison@fcc.gov’;

itaubenb@fcc.gov'; jknapp@fcc.gov'; ‘pforster@fce.gov’; rdoshi@fcc.gov', Ed Hall; Susan Miller;
Megan Campbell

Subject: Clarification: WT Docket No. 01-309 (HAC Incubator)

Please see the attached letter. Feel free contact me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Toni Haddix

Staff Attorney

ATIS

1200 G Street, NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005
Phone: 202.434.8830

Fax: 202.393.5481

7/7/2003



